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Weekly News – Friday 20th April   
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a wonderful time over the 
holidays. 

Please have a look at home for any school reading books that you 
may still have. Please return these to your class teachers as soon as 
possible. 

  

English 

We are looking at letter writing from the book Flat Stanley. The children 
have been practicing 1st person, conversational phrases and thinking 
about how Stanley feels. Next week they will be looking at a model of 
a letter and writing their own letter using the aspects taught. 
 

Maths 

We have a focus on time learning o’clock, half past, quarter past and 
quarter to. We also began looking at reading time in five-minute 
intervals. Next week we will begin revision with a focus on multiplication 
and fractions. 

  

Topic 

This term we will be learning about the Great Fire of London in 
Topic. We talked about what we knew already and mapped out key 
events that we have learnt over the year on a timeline. We also 
began our learning on Plants in Science.  

 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
Andrew 

Emily 
 

Clover 
Ayah 
Leo 

 
Heather 
Thame 
Lucy 

Notices 
Next Wednesday there will be a SATS talk at 9.10. We look forward to seeing as many of you as 
possible.  

Library – The children are allowed to take library books out from this term and there is a new 100 Book 
Challenge your child may be taking part in. Please ensure books are in the book bags on your class’s day 
to change. 
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